
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Hello FWEGA!

I hope this newsletter finds you well and full of stitching time!
I don’t know about you, but as the warmer weather has peaked out
I am feeling spring and have adorned my house with all of my
colorful spring stitches. Anyone else do the same?

This month, the Stitching Texas retreat coincides with our General
Meeting so we decided to extend the fun. Instead of a regular
meeting, bring your stitching and enjoy a time of fellowship and
stitchy fun at our normal meeting location and time.

Please help me extend a great deal of thanks to Jennifer Egan for
taking on the project of revising our chapter website to maximize
its effectiveness and make it user-friendly for members.  Check it
out at fortworthega.com. Jennifer will provide a website tour at
our May meeting and would love some feedback.

If you are not already signed up to attend the Stitching Stampede
hosted by our own chapter, please consider attending.  It promises
to be great fun and it is one more way to get active in our chapter.
There is a link with all the information you need below.

Wishing you all the best as we enter a new season chapter fun!
  

Jeanne
president@fortworthega.com
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April 5- General Meeting
UTA, Pickard Hall 9:30 

Bring your stitching and
enjoy a morning of
fellowship. There will not
be a business meeting due
to several members
attending Stitching Texas.

Stitchy Sundays- 11am-1pm

WIP Wednesdays- 4-8pm 

APRIL HIGHLIGHTS

IMPORTANT LINKS

UPCOMING EVENTS

FWEGA General Meeting

FWEGA WIP Wednesday

FWEGA Stitchy Sunday

FWEGA Website

SC Region Website

EGA Website
2025 SCR  Seminar 

June 12-14
2025 National Seminar 

Nov 12-16

https://www.egascr.org/scr-2025seminar
https://egausa.org/event/ega-national-seminar-2025/
https://fortworthega.com/
https://zoom.us/j/97850125799
https://zoom.us/j/99291761620?pwd=hGWxolRq4UMHtgasiyyI2BNOZ7ApF7.1
https://zoom.us/j/96992804110
https://fortworthega.com/
https://www.egascr.org/
https://egausa.org/

